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Bamboozle are a theatre company which specialises in  
delivering multi-sensory experiences for families.  
 

We want to let you know that on                                   we will 
be visiting your street with a short live musical experience 
for one of your neighbours in their                       garden!   
 
 

There’ll be three musicians providing the experience  

playing acoustic and electric songs.  The set will last for 

about 30 minutes between 

We hope this won’t disturb you. 

Optional! 

11—11.30am 



 

The performances have been designed to ensure that our 
team can remain socially distanced from each other and 
from our audience. 
 
We hope that neighbours can enjoy the performances 
from a distance as well, but bearing in mind the latest  
legal position on social gatherings, we ask that you enjoy 
the performance safely within your own gardens or at 
your front doors, maintaining social distancing from other 
family “bubbles” and our team at all times. 
 
To find out more about the measures Bamboozle have put 
in place, you can visit our blog on our website: “Info for 
Families: Front of House Performances”  
 
(www.bamboozletheatre.co.uk/2020/09/02/info-for-
families-front-of-house-performances).  
 
Should you have any concerns, please don’t hesitate to 
contact us via info@bamboozletheatre.co.uk or  
0116 2552065. 

 

We look forward to bringing music to your street! 

www.bamboozletheatre.co.uk     

0116 255 2065    info@bamboozletheatre.co.uk 
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